Attention, All (Former)
Turtle Taggers:

We Want to Hear from You!



The Sea Turtle Research Program at HPA is celebrating its twentieth anniversary this year. Program director Marc Rice is compiling a list of students who were involved in the program, which started in 1987. If you ever participated in a turtle tagging trip, please step forward and be counted!

Send your name and class year to: honu@hpa.edu.
Please feel free to share your favorite memories about
your turtle tagging experience or other comments
about your program participation.

We look forward to hearing from you!